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Dear Brethren in Christ,		  February 2025 

The Troy family greet you all in the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior.
 
With a grateful heart,  I take this time to extend my heartfelt thanks and appreciation to all of 
you who are constantly supporting the Lord’s work in Liberia. We are progressing through 
your spiritual and financial support.
 
I pray that our good Lord will replenish all that you are using for the extension of His kingdom 
(Hebrews 6:10).

May I also recognize those churches, families, and individuals who warmly received and extended 
their hands of love to us during my deputation to the United States. 

MINISTRY 
The Lord has really been good to us in Liberia, most especially the freedom of walking to any 
home with the gospel of Jesus Christ. 
A couple of weeks ago, we baptized eight converts in the St. John River.  Among those baptized 
was my fourth child, Marjelyn Z Troy. 

OUTREACH 
I am very thankful to God for the provision of the set of projector. As Satan is mightily using the 
movie industry to attract many people to him, the easiest way of reaching many unreached and 
backsliding believers with the gospel is using JESUS FILM. By the grace of God,  our team visited 
three towns (NewYorpea, Old Yorpea,and Gayeplay). We visited house-to-house during the day, 
and we showed Jesus Movie in the Dan dialect, at the town square every night. The Lord saved 
ten precious souls, and many others rededicated their lives to Christ. At present, many of the churches that we visited in their 
towns are now well attended every Sunday. Some of the other churches are extending their Macedonian calls to us, “Come 

and help our church.” Please pray with us, for the Lord to enable us spiritually and financially. 
Such a trip needs more fasting and praying for the Lord’s direction. As the journey is a week long, 
gasoline, food, and accommodation are needed. 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
The future of any church is the children’s ministry.  We thank the Lord for the children’s ministry in 
the Great Commission Fundamental Baptist Church.  This quarter, twenty of the kids confessed 
Christ, among the 150 children that attended their meetings.  Please pray for their spiritual growth 
to become mature in the things of God.  Sister Joan and Eudosia are having a discipleship class 
for them. 

CHRISTIAN FOUNDATION SCHOOL 
We thank the Lord for another school year. With the enrollment of 440 students and 40 staff, 
we are making great progress.  The Christian Foundation School family is very grateful to God 
for the churches that helped to sponsor a few of our students. As the yearly fee is around $200- 
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If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Troy prayer letter” on the subject line.

$300, we appreciate any amount that will enhance the children’s learning process.  To fully sponsor a child, including school 
uniforms, books, and tuition per year is $500.  About 25% of the students can’t afford to pay this amount, as inflation goes from 
$1US dollar to $198 Liberian Dollars today.  If the Lord will lead you to render any form of support for the school, we would be 
very grateful.  We have some challenges in the mathematics and science departments. Thank you for praying for Christian 
Foundation School.

RADIO MINISTRY 
The fastest way of reaching many people at the same time is through radio. As the Lord has given me the means, please pray 
for this ministry to continue.  Our radio program is intended to reach the youth with the gospel of Jesus Christ.  They are the 
most vulnerable people in the world today, as the influence of drugs and alcohol are causing many of them to die without Christ. 
About 30% of the young people in Liberia earn their money through motorcycle business. They don’t go to church, but they 
listen to the radio. We pray that our radio program will reach these young people with the Gospel.

PRAYER NEEDS 
* Troy family 
* Outreach support 
* Children’s maturity 
* Christian Foundation School students 
* Radio ministry


